
 
 

 

Bulletin 11 for Parents/Guardians  

17 – November- 2020 

 
YOU MUST REGISTER YOUR CHILD’S FOB ONLINE BEFORE MONDAY 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are delighted to announce the introduction of a new canteen to Ramsgrange Community 

School – The School Food Company. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YOU MUST REGISTER YOUR CHILD’S FOB ONLINE BEFORE MONDAY 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Please see the menus below that will be available daily for your children. Students will get a new 
fob (initial fob is free) with which they can avail of the ‘free items’ once daily e.g. sandwich, roll 
etc. You will be able to top up the fob online so that students can purchase what they want daily. 
This will be a cashless service. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stay safe & Best wishes, 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 


